
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

St. Aidan’s Stars Bulletin 

In the Love and Truth of Jesus we grow 

 

Attendance 

Saplings – 93.04% 

Sycamores – 93.10% 

Poplars – 99.33% 

Maples – 97.78% 

Elms – 95.33% 

Hawthorns – 98.67% 

Chestnuts – 93.33% 

 

Well done to Miss Givens’ 

class this week.  

 
 

 

Class News 

Seedlings – A fantastic week for Seedlings, reading and exploring The 

Three Little Pigs. We have produced some excellent work – well done 

Seedlings!  

Saplings – This week Saplings have wowed the grown ups with their 

number bonds to 10 knowledge. The mathematical recall has been 

fantastic! We have also enjoyed making porridge like Mummy Bear 

and eating it up like Goldilocks.  

Sycamores – We have had a super week learning about space 

through a live interactive event! We made some wonderful space-

themed posters. 

Poplars – Year 2 were excellent ambassadors for our school at the 

Gymnastics Festival yesterday. Everybody enjoyed the afternoon and 

our gymnastics skills were great!  

Maples – This week, Year 3 have had a super week learning their 

tables through song. All of us have made great progress with our 3X 

tables.  

Elms – We have worked super hard learning how to multiply and 

divide by 10 and 100 this week. Elm class have blown my socks with 

their ability to apply their knowledge to problem solving and explain 

their thinking using mathematical vocabulary. 

Hawthorns – This week, Year 5 have amazed me with their 

multiplication skills. Well done and keep up the good work!  

Chestnuts – Year 6 have found out some fantastic research about 

Nicholas Winton, a heroic figure who saved children during the 

Holocaust in the build up to writing our news report.  

What a fantastic start to 2024 we have had! The children have all settled 

brilliantly after their Christmas break and we have loved hearing about the 

time they have spent with family.  

The new football posts have been a real hit with all year groups.  

All children from Year 1 to Year 6 loved their Science VR workshops and 

have enjoyed the STEM Live workshop this week, spending time in space, 

looking at how scientists are working hard to combat climate change.  

Year 2 have been awarded their 'Confidence' and 'Aspire to Inspire' jigsaw 

piece for being so confident in using their skills at the gymnastics festival.  

We have so much more planned for this term and cannot wait to tell you 

all about it! 

Have a lovely weekend.  

Mrs Teer. 

 

A massive well done to all children who have 

achieved something outside of school! 

 
 


